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15th January 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Manchester United Foundation Premier League Schools Tournament 2015 
 
Oswald Road School boy’s football team has been invited to take part in a fantastic premier 
league schools tournament on Friday 6th February at 9.30 am at Manchester United’s ground. 
This will be a super opportunity for the team to take part in a series of friendly competitions 
alongside teams from Manchester schools. Your child will be escorted to and from the event; 
however we would appreciate your support.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in these events please complete the reply slip and send 
to school by Monday 26th January.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Satnam Singh 
Fit for Learning/PE Lead  

                          Manchester United League Tournament – Friday 6th February 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Class: ___________ 

 
I would like my child take part in school football competitions. 
 
I would be able to support on the day       [   ] 
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be 
aware of 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Telephone Number: __________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________ 
 


